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Our Ref: NWMC/IH/AY/JAC
15th August 2025
Dear Patient
IMPORTANT NOTICE: TEMPORARY RELOCATION OF SERVICES
We are writing to inform you that, starting 22nd September 2025, we will be relocating to purpose built temporary accommodation located on our car park while we complete an exciting six-month extension and full refurbishment project at our current premises. 
This temporary move will allow us to improve and expand our facilities to better serve you in the future. During this period all appointments, prescriptions, and other services will continue as normal but will be provided from the temporary location in place of our current premises.
Please be assured that the availability and quality of care you receive will continue as present and will remain our highest priority throughout this transition. 
PLEASE NOTE: To enable an efficient and successful transition, some lighter groundwork, construction, and movement will commence from 25th August 2025 onwards. The car park will also be closed Monday 8th September 2025 – Wednesday 10th September 2025 to allow for the delivery and construction of the temporary accommodation. 
In addition, as the temporary accommodation and construction area will be located on our existing car park, the space left available for patient parking will significantly reduce from what is currently available. We therefore request that where practically possible patients and visitors are dropped off, walk, or make use of alternative arrangements to attend the surgery as much as possible to avoid congestion in the car park and surrounding area, as well as leaving the limited parking available for those that require it most.

We kindly ask you to take note of the above and plan your visits accordingly. There will be signs and notices located throughout the site to direct you as necessary. Please take note of these and adhere to the points within for your own Health and Safety.
We expect to return to the newly refurbished and extended surgery by April 2026, and we will keep you updated on any changes to this.
In the meantime, if you have any questions, concerns, or need assistance, please do contact us.
Thank you for your understanding, cooperation and continued support. 
Yours sincerely

Dr Hasan and Dr Yazdani
GP Partners 
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